
BARRINGTON POST NO. 158 

American Legion 
Special Executive Meeting 

January 14, 1977 

Special Executive Meeting opened at 8:05 P. M. to 
honor our beloved comrade, Perry Conrad, on the eve 
of his departure from the confines of Barrington 
Post No. 158. 

Many comments were made by members present of 
Perry Conrad's devotion and unselfish contributions 
of time, use of his own funds, and labor of love, 
for the American Legion, Barrington Post No. 158 and 
all its members. The offices he held, especially 
his untiring efforts as Post Chaplain, Hospital 
Services Representative, and his highest post as 
Commander, will leave this Post filled with deep and 
beautiful memories of a job well done, thirty-two 
years of loyal and devoted service to the 
American Legion Post and its programs. The members 
unanimously grant a paid up membership -- Honorary 
Life Membership -- to Perry Conrad. 

Letter of resignation as active member pending. 

Birthday dinner in March. 
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